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From the Head Teacher  
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Thank  goodness we have all made it safely to 
half term. Covid  19 has affected us all but, 
fortunately due to our rigorous processes  and 
your support, we have avoided having to close 
bubbles.  
 
Over the half term holiday, the swimming pool 
will be in use for holiday club - I am sure they 
will have a wonderful time. 
 
Please remember that we have two teacher 
training days on the 1st and 2nd of      
November. We will see the children all back 
and ready to work on Wednesday 3rd      
November 2021.  Year 6 your swimming     
lessons will still run on Monday 1st and year 5 
yours will run on Tuesday 2nd—check the 
times given to you by your teachers.  
 
Please have a lovely break, stay safe and we’ll 
see you after half term.  
 
 

 Mrs. Sofina Islam OBE, 
 Headteacher & NLE 

1N: Scarlett and                    
Orian 

1F: Ariyah 

2W:  Leon 2M: Ali 

3L: Shamaailah 3G:  Muna 

4B: Hannah 4C: Inaaya 

5A: Anthony 5B:  Imran 

6S: Laila 6: Saamiya 
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School Stars 
 

 

May I congratulate our children who gained 
School Star status for 

 Reading 

Attendance Race 
 

The attendance figures for week 6 of 
this term still has  Mrs Harris’s  Year 6 
class  in  the lead and Mr Lillicrapp’s  
Year 3 class still in second place.  
 
There is only one point between the two 
classes with Mr Lillicrapp’s class scoring 
a perfect 100% attendance. 
 
So, for the final week will anyone man-
age to snatch the lead from year 6? 
 
The Final result will be revealed after 
the half term break !!! 

Harvest Food 
 

Over the last few weeks, pupils have been    
sending donations to the charity, 'Coventry 
Foodbank'. We would like to thank all pupils and 
parents for going the extra mile to donate food 
and money to the charity. Thank you for all your 
hard work.  
 
Our photo only shows a small snapshot of all the 
food we received. We had to put it in crates for 
collection and there were a lot of crates!! 
 

Odd Sock Day 
 
Crisis UK, are a charity working hard to help all 
those poor people who find themselves     
homeless.  They will be receiving your generous 
donations shortly, so far the total is £127.77. 
 
If you wish to give more to help the homeless 
please send your donation into school with your 
child. 



If you require this    
newsletter in  
LARGE PRINT    

                                                                   
please send a note into 
school with your child. 

Diary Dates 
 

 
Autumn half term begins on Saturday 
23rd October 2021 to Sunday 31st  
October 2021 
 
Teacher training days : Monday 1st 
and Tuesday 2nd of November 2021. 
Children return to school after half 
term on Wednesday 3rd November 
2021. 
 
Christmas Holiday begins on Saturday 
18th December 2021 and ends on     
Monday 3rd January 2022. 
 

Remember you can contact us via the schools  
email: admin @ stantonbridge.coventry.sch.uk 
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